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The Department of Commerce(DoC) will be moving to new premises at 492(lst and 2"d

Floors), Duplication Road, Colombo 03, with effect from June 01.2021.

Doc will take every measure to ensure that the issuance of certificates of origin and other

support services will continue uninterrupted during this period. In light of the challenges that

may arise during the shifting ofthe Doc office, your understanding and cooperation to ensure

a smooth transition is greatly appreciated.

Please contact the following numbers ifyou have any queries during this period:

1. Mrs. Ruwanthi Ariyaratne, Deputy Director/Head, Rules Division - 07l.7558512

2. General COO inquiries - 0778489678

3. TRQC Inquiries - 0767485364
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